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January 23, 2025 

Dear Valued Customer, 

As we wrap up the 2024 season, we want to take a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude for your continued support and trust in 

Lakeshore Landscaping, LLC. It has been our pleasure to serve you and help keep your property looking its best throughout the year.  As 

we prepare for the upcoming season, we are excited to share some updates and reminders to ensure another smooth and successful year of 

service. 

Policy Review and Updates 

To start the new season off right, we kindly ask that you take a few moments to review our updated policies. While many of our long-

standing policies remain in place, we have made a few adjustments to streamline operations and maintain the highest level of service. These 

updates are designed to enhance your experience while ensuring our team can work efficiently and effectively. By understanding these 

policies, you help us deliver the exceptional service you’ve come to expect. If you have any questions or need clarification, please don’t 

hesitate to reach out to us directly at 732-330-2500 or visit our website at www.Lakeshorelandscapingllc.com. 

Exciting News: We’re Expanding! 

In the spirit of growth and progress, we are thrilled to announce that Lakeshore Landscaping, LLC will be expanding our service area in the 

upcoming season! Your referrals have been instrumental in our success, and we’re grateful for the trust you place in us when 

recommending our services to friends, family, and neighbors. Referrals truly are the highest compliment we can receive, and we thank you 

for helping us grow our Lakeshore family. 

Looking Ahead to 2025 

We are committed to providing you with the same reliable, professional, and high-quality service that you’ve come to know and depend on. 

As always, we are here to address your landscaping needs and ensure your property remains a source of pride. 

Once again, thank you for being such an integral part of our success. We look forward to serving you in the 2025 season and beyond. 

Wishing you a wonderful start to the new year! 

 

Warm regards, 

Steve Scerbo 

Owner, Lakeshore Landscaping, LLC 

 


